CCS changes for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children

There are changes coming to Child Care Subsidy for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children.
From 10 July, they can get at least 36 hours of Child Care Subsidy each fortnight.
If you have an Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander child in your care and would like to get 36 hours of Child Care Subsidy, let us know so that we can update your details. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]It’s voluntary to tell us. If you choose not to, your CCS won’t change.
You don’t need to do anything if you already get more than 36 hours.  
Find more information on our website servicesaustralia.gov.au/childcaresubsidy.

